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1’ EASTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY
Charleston, lllinois

ART TATE, Assistant Director, University Relations
Office: (217) 581-5983 - Home: (217) 348-7553
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91-180 April 24, 1991

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

GARFIELD STREET TO REOPEN

Garfield Street between Seventh and Fourth Streets will be
opened to through traffic on Thursday, Apfil 25, President Stan
Rives announced. Speed bumps will eventually be installed to
assure that a low speed will be maintained.

The street was closed last year while the Lumpkin College of

Business construction was underway.
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